
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 23rd October 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· The children have had a great first half term at school and they have worked very hard. 
We have seen lots of progress! 

· The children loved castle day! They had great fun using VR goggles, making shields, build-
ing a castle and they also enjoyed their banquet and group dance. 

· In RE the children made Diva lamps in preparation for Diwali and they will paint them next 
half term. 

· Science this week was exciting because the children took part in a tasting and smelling 
session as part of our senses theme with strawberries, lemon, mint and vinegar. 

Just a few reminders… 

· Have a lovely half term! 

· Don’t forget to get caught reading! 

Thank you—Year One team 

 

 

Home Learning 
· Continue to read throughout the half term with your child. 
· Mathseed lesson 40– add to 10 on a number line.  

· Topic-  In preparation for next term’s topic ‘Awesome Atmospheres’ Show your child a clip of a 
weather forecast and ask them to act out their own one based on 
the weather outside. Make a list and draw different types of weath-
er.  

· Soon we will send out next term’s topic grid for home learning. 
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